Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, June 2018
Details are in the June issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Governor Brown issued his “May revise” budget proposal based on actual tax revenues that the state received through April.  The state is collecting about $8 billion more than he projected in his initial budget proposal, but as always he is being conservative about spending the money on ongoing programs. He does want to give school districts about $1.8 billion in one-time funding to spend as they choose. He also would allocate funding for several areas that are PTA priorities. 
· If we are going to hold a candidate forum for school board in the fall, we should start planning for that now. The Communicator has several steps we can take to get ready.
· The Family Engagement bill that State PTA is sponsoring was approved by the state Assembly and passed on to the state Senate, where it was referred to the Senate Education Committee. The bill would put a clear definition of family engagement into the section of the Education Code that refers to the Local Control and Accountability Plan.
· The delegates at the State PTA Convention approved a resolution that urges the state Legislature and Governor to improve and reform school funding so that all California students have an opportunity to succeed.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]When the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) was established in 2013, the goal was to fully fund it by 2020. Full funding is defined as returning all school districts to the level of funding they had before the Great Recession. Because economic times have been good, full funding will be accomplished this next year, but that does not mean schools will get adequate funding. AB 2808, which is supported by State PTA, would set a new goal of increasing school funding to place California in the top ten nationwide in per pupil funding.
· The Communicator also includes a brief explanation of LCFF.
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